
 
 

 
 
 

 
March 16, 2018 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 250 of 2018 
 

 
Dear Member 
 

Sub: Tariff order of TNERC from 01/04/2018 
 
The existing tariff order of TNERC comes to a close on 31/03/2018.  The TNERC has 
invited comments and suggestions from stake holders for the new tariff order from 
01/04/2018. 
 
The consultative paper of TNERC and the comments and suggestions of our Legal 
Advisor are attached. 
 
We request you to send your comments and suggestions to chairmaniwpa@windpro.org 
and marking a copy to secretary.general@windpro.org and iwpahq@windpro.org so as to 
reach our office well before the evening of 20/03/2018 which will be consolidated and 
submitted to TNERC before 23/03/2018 please. 
 
 
With best wishes and regards              

 
 

Yours sincerely 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Encl.: as above               Chairman  


